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SANDAG MEETING 
April 11, 2008 

 
Comments on the Sunrise Power Link and associated issues: 
 
Good Morning/Afternoon 
I am Larry Johnson and I live at 1259 Dewey Pl., Campo, CA 91906 
 
I would like to make a few key comments about your deliberation and vote 
here today. 
 
The CPUC in their DEIR arrived at a very good #1 choice for the proposed 
SDG&E project and that choice is the “New In-Area All Source Generation 
Alternative” and NO North or South route for the 150 mile string of towers. 
 
SANDAG has a very impressive “Regional Energy Strategy 2030” plan. 
 
The CPUC’s #1 choice and SANDAG’s RES are in almost total agreement. 
 
They both support the States’s Million Solar Roofs initative, SB1. 
 
They mesh nicely with the Bill Powers’s “San Diego Smart Energy 2020” 
plan. 
 
The City of Cambridge, Massachusetts and many supporting organizations 
have formed a non-profit organization called the “Cambridge Energy 
Alliance” that was recently high-lighted on PBS and the NOW program. It is 
a very aggressive joint effort to increase efficiency and renewable energy in 
their area. It could be a great demonstration project and example of what can 
be done when you have the daring and foresight to move past your doubts. 
 
The San Diego area is one of the best area’s in the US, it has had the 
reputation as “America’s Finest City”. SANDAG can help demonstrate that 
it truly is a fine city by moving into the 21st Century with vision, planning 
and support of your own Regional Energy Strategy and the CPUC’s #1 
choice of the “New In-Area All Source Generation Alternative”. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
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